
News Releases

/R E P E A T -- Media Advisory - AIR CANADA SENIOR EXECUTIVE
MEDIA AVAILABILITY TO DISCUSS SERVICE TO BILLY BISHOP
TORONTO CITY AIRPORT/
ATTENTION PHOTO EDITORS: New aircraft and livery photo opportunity

TORONTO, April 28 /CNW Telbec/ - Air Canada Chief Commercial Officer and Executive Vice-President Ben Smith will be available
at the Billy Bishop Toronto City Airport on Friday, April 29, 2011, for media interviews about the resumption of Air Canada service
to the downtown Toronto island airport beginning May 1. Mr. Smith will be available with a Bombardier Q-400 aircraft painted in
the new Air Canada Express Livery.

Date: Friday, April 29, 2011

Time: 10 a.m. to noon

Location: Billy Bishop Toronto City Airport

Where: Stolport Corp. office (Hangar One)

Directions: The ferry to Toronto City Airport departs from the foot of Bathurst Street every 15 minutes. Media attending the
event are asked to present themselves at the ferry booth for complimentary passage with their vehicles to the island. Parking
will be provided at the event for media.

For further information:
Contacts: Isabelle Arthur (Montréal) 

Peter Fitzpatrick (Toronto)
Angela Mah (Vancouver)

(514) 422-5788
(416) 263-5576
(604) 270-5741

 
Internet: aircanada.com
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